
I-95 Rappahannock River Crossing
Location Public Hearing

PUBLIC COMMENTS

NEXT STEPS

SCHEDULE

Thank you for reviewing the materials presented here.  Your comments are valuable.  
Written comments must be postmarked or sent electronically no later than July 9, 2015, 
and may be submitted in three ways:

At this hearing: Put written comments in the designated box or make an oral comment 
to the court reporter.

By mail: Send written comments to:
Heather Williams, Project Manager
VVirginia Department of Transportation
Environmental Division
1401 E. Broad St.
Richmond, VA 23219

By email: Send emails to:
heather.williams@VDOT.Virginia.gov 
Please reference “I-95 Rappahannock River Crossing Public Comment” in the subject Please reference “I-95 Rappahannock River Crossing Public Comment” in the subject 
line.

All comments submitted at this hearing and during the comment period will be 
incorporated in the hearing record, which is available for public review upon request.

VDOT will review and evaluate the comments recieved tonight and during the 
comment period.  The EA will be revised as appropriate to reflect changes resulting 
from comments received.  The EA then will be submitted to FHWA, along with a copy 
of the public hearing transcript, the location recommendation, and a request for a 
final decision be made by FHWA.

  


